
  

 

7 October 2022 

Dear Parents 

 

Stars of the Week 

 

St Peter  Christopher for some fantastic independent changing for P.E.   

St Cecilia  Amara for excellent effort with her homework     

St Lucy  Kiaan for amazing, joyful jumping in P.E.  

St Bernadette James for his positive contribution in all lessons and great  

   behaviour for learning  

St Anthony Conor for having a fantastic attitude towards Maths, challenging 

   himself and being motivated throughout  

St Christopher Noah for sharing his wonderful historical knowledge to the 

   benefit of his classmates  

           

Good Disciples of the Week 

 

St Peter  Robin for excellent listening and attention during our P.E. lesson  

St Cecilia  Laura for always remembering her manners  

St Lucy  Leandro for his really kind words and encouragement to his 

   classmates  

St Bernadette Amelia for being a role model in following the class rules and 

   showing respect to everyone  

St Anthony Alfie for being kind, always having a smile on his face and doing 

   his utmost best, working extremely well within any group  

St Christopher Carter for setting a good example to others in class and on the 

   playground  

     

Well done to you all. 

 

St Christopher’s Class Mass 

 

Well done to St Christopher’s class for their excellent behaviour at Mass on Wednesday.  

During Mass Father John taught them the hymn, ‘Jesus I trust in You’ in Polish, as it was 

the feast day of St Faustina, a Polish Saint and how to ‘sign’ the Our Father.  We were very 

impressed on how quickly the children learned both! 

 

Wednesday 19 October 2022  Welcome Mass for Reception in the school hall at  

      9.30 am. 

 

It would be lovely to see as many parents and grandparents of Reception as possible. 

 

St Lucy and St Bernadette Classes Music Workshop 

 

On Tuesday 27 September 2022 St Lucy and St Bernadette classes had a wonderful 

morning taking part in an exciting music workshop run by KelBilly Songshop. The  

workshop taught them about music composition where they learnt skills in: musical 

composition; learning a tuned instrument; music theory; performance confidence;  
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recognising different instruments. They worked in groups to compose their own songs,  

accompanied by musical instruments. They were all taught to play some chords on the 

ukulele too! 

 

Times Tables Rock Stars Relaunch Day! 

 

On Thursday 13 October 2022 we will be celebrating a relaunch day for Times Table Rock 

Stars and Numbots. TTRS and Numbots are programmes that support the mental 

arithmetic of the children in a fun way! We will be spending the day playing times table and 

number bond games, taking part in competitions and we are also asking the children to 

dress up for the day. The children can either dress up as rock stars or robots. In return for 

dressing up, we ask the children to donate £1, which can be paid via ParentPay. All of the 

money raised will be spent on Maths resources for the school. We cannot wait to see the 

children dressed up!  

 

Parking 

 

There has been a good start to the year regarding parking – thank you! 

 

Just a reminder not to park across the staff car park gate to allow access at all times. 

 

Friends of St Peter’s Catholic Primary School : Dates for your Diary 

 

Christmas Card Orders  Friday 14 October 2022 

Halloween Disco   Friday 21 October 2022 – please see attached flyer 

Annual General Meeting Thursday 3 November 2022 

Pizza DIY    Friday 18 November 2022 

Santa Fun Run   Sunday 4 December 2022 

 

One Can Trust 

 

One Can are currently supporting 750 local people which is the highest rate in their 10 

year history.  We are asking you as our school community to support this food bank.  They 

are continuing with their harvest campaign, so please donate if you can.  The ‘Wants and 

Needs’ list is attached. 

 

Second Hand Uniform 

 

We have plenty of good quality second hand uniform in school.  Please email the school 

office for the attention of Mrs Donohue if there are any particular items you require. 

 

We will have a pre-loved uniform sale on Tuesday 11 October 2022 in the Key Stage 1 

playground from 3.00 pm.  There will be both winter and summer uniform on sale for a 

small donation. 

 

Parents’ Evening Appointments 

 

You will today receive your Parents’ Evening appointment letters. 

 

A message from Girl Guiding in Marlow 

 

“We would love your help to continue to run Girl Guiding in Marlow, make new friends, 

build your confidence and empower girls to know they can do anything. Join Girl Guiding 

to volunteer today.” 

 

https://www.girlguiding.org.uk/get-involved/become-a-volunteer/register-your-interest/ 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Miss A McCluskey 

Headteacher 
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